
Sandwiches Burgers

Allergens? Tell us!

Pud
Ice cream sandwiches:

Cornflake choc chip, pretzel brittle £5

Triple choc (vg) £5

Please order with your table number at the bar

Sides

Mondo Combo £11

Fennel salami, gabagool, pistachio
mortadella, fior de latte, hot & sweet
peppers, pesto, red onion, rocket,
hoagie oil (nuts)

Combo Verde £11

House marinated aubergine, sun-dried
tomato, fior de latte, hot & sweet
peppers, pesto, red onion, rocket,
hoagie oil (v)

Club Tropicana £11

Chipotle smoked turkey, avocado,
pickled pineapple, cheese, pineapple
hot sauce, coriander & white onion,
shrettuce, ancho mayo

Mondo Frango £11.5

Grilled peri-peri chicken thigh, pea
salsa verde, peri mayo, potato
matchsticks, shrettuce

Tempeh Frango £11.5

Marinated peri-peri tempeh, pea salsa
verde, peri mayo, potato matchsticks,
shrettuce (vg)

Nem With Ven £11.5

Vietnamese spring roll w/ Symplicity
mince, carrot & daikon pickle, Maggi
mayo, red onion & herb salad, vegan
nuoc cham, butter lettuce (vg)

Hot sauce (vg, gf) £1.5

House dill pickles (vg, gf) £2

Hot giardiniera (vg, gf) £3

Gabagool (gf) £6

Potato salad - wasabi, pickled ginger,
sugar snaps, spring onion (v, gf) - £6

Tomato salad - white onion, toasted
pumpkin seeds, herbs (vg, gf) - £7

Fries - aioli, bravas sauce (vg, gf) £6

Padron peppers, maple, shichimi (vg, gf)
£7

CFFC Burger £11

Corn flake fried chicken thigh, house
mayo, cheese, hot pickle syrup,
shrettuce, pickles

Improbable Burger £11

Symplicity™ mushroom patty, white
onion, pickles, ketchup & mustard,
fried onions, cheese (v, vg available)

+ fries w/ any burger £3.5

@mondosandwiches

"And all the while, a great wind carries me

across the sky”


